Craig, Sondra

From: SHelen Elsbernd FSPA <helsbernd@fspa.org>

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 3:29 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Cc: khawthorne@scenicbluffs.org; Hetti Brown

Subject: REACH Rezoning Petition

Some people who received this message don't often get email from helsbernd@fspa.org. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear La Crosse Council Member:

I am writing to you again to request your support for the petition of Scenic Bluffs Community Health Centers to rezone the REACH Center at 212 11th Street South from Washburn Residential to Traditional Neighborhood Development. Circumstances have changed enough that the zoning petition should be reconsidered.

I strongly ask that you vote "YES" on the request to reconsider and to approve the petition. Your positive vote is important so that community services provided by REACH can be expanded to include dental care for those who need it. Approval of the rezoning request will also enable better coordination with partners who offer in one place the housing, legal, counseling and other services needed by their patients. Thus, the growing needs for these services can be better met in the La Crosse community.

Thank you for giving this rezoning petition your positive consideration...

Sister Helen Elsbernd] 700 10th St. South, Apt 4 La Crosse, WI 54601 608-780-8098